
Kew Country Club Week of Golf 2020 Report 

 

• Conducted Oct 25 – 30, 2020 

• Approximately 160 attendees (many returnees) including 15 

locals 

• Registration (Sunday) brought indoors at the last minute due to 

rain but went extremely smoothly. Two Covid-19 marshals on 

duty. Once again, the booklet containing the entire week’s 

programme handed out on this day was deemed invaluable. 

• Two tees used all week. Hole 1, 7.30 – 8.30am & Hole 10, 11.15 

– 11.30pm 

• No daily presentation, results posted the next morning instead. 

Worked perfectly with much of the pressure taken off the 

Committee. 

• Golf cart flow from last hole to next user can be improved next 

year by either more carts being made available or improved 

discipline around emptying the carts immediately and making 

them ready for the afternoon golfers. Longest wait time 

recorded was 12 minutes. 

• Wednesday’s golf clinics very popular. 

• Thursday afternoon golf washed out reducing the NSWVGA 

Shield Event to a 36 Hole Event only. No negative comment 

reported. 

• Thursday Night’s Prize Presentation over subscribed and very 

popular as always. Covid-19 restrictions meant a half dozen 

golfers who had not booked but wished to attend could not 

attend. Very favourable reviews on both the food and the 

entertainment. 

• Friday’s 4 Person Ambrose very popular and considered by 

most participants to be the ideal way to complete the week. 



• The first photo features Mr Ian Vidler (NSWVGA President) and 

Mr Dennis Geisker from Port Macquarie (Men’s Winner) and 

the second photo shows Mr Col Voss (KCCMVG Captain) 

presenting the winning ladies’ award to Ms Ann Redman from 

Muree  



 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


